Town of Freeman

The regular meeting of February 24, 2020 was called to order at 7:00 pm by John Leirmo.

All members present - John Leirmo, Al Thompson, and David Olson.

Peggy certified the meeting was posted in the NEIA newspaper, River Bank, P.O., Website, and the Town Shop.
Patrolmen hours were reviewed, David made a motion to approve, Al seconded. All yes.

Peggy presented the minutes from the 1/27/2020 regular meeting. Approved as read.

Sacha Powell presented the tax account report.

The February bills were reviewed. Al made a motion to approve, David seconded. All yes.

Old Business:

e FEMA: Peggy stated that John, Al, David, Kevin Sidie, Doug Fuhrman, and Peggy met Brian Williams and Laura
Reinke from the Wisconsin Emergency Management (WEM) on February 20 at the town shop. Brian and Laura
did a site review of the 2016 damage to verify completion of work for projects #288 and #245. Peggy is also
working with Emily Foltz on 2018 project #76776.

e Road Repair: Nothing to report.

New Business:

e Planning and Zoning Committee: Nothing to report.
e Centurylink submitted 6 building permits for ground communication facilities for highspeed internet

Public Discussion:

e The board will attend the Wisconsin Towns Association training on February 28™.

e The annual meeting will be April 21,

e The Spring Election will be April 7t

e Gravel and Sealcoat bids will be presented at the April 27™" meeting.

e Al stated he has been speaking with Katy Smith from the State about the Farmland Preservation Program. She
will present information on the program at the March meeting.

e The audit for the General Account and Tax Account will be March 9™ at 5:30.

e The township will send out letters to anyone who violates the road band restrictions when they are in effect.
Next meeting will be March 30 at 7:00 pm.
Motion made by David at 7:53 P.M. to adjourn, Al seconded.

Peggy Thompson, Clerk



